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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Tyndall implements HPCON Charlie 

TYNDALL AIR FORCE BASE, Fla. – Due to an increase in COVID-19 cases on base and in 
the local community, Tyndall Air Force Base will increase its Health Protection Condition 
(HPCON) from Bravo Plus to Charlie today, Aug. 2, 2021. Base officials will continue to 
adjust protective guidelines consistent with recommendations from medical experts as 
conditions change. HPCON Charlie measures include the following actions:  

• Continue essential missions with required manning 
• Limit access to installation to official business 

Health protection measures such as wearing masks in indoor settings and practicing 
appropriate social distancing remain in place.  

Continue to follow our social media accounts and visit www.tyndall.af.mil/coronavirus 
for the latest information, including descriptions of HPCONs. Please direct any questions 
to the 325th Fighter Wing Public Affairs office at (850) 283-3333. 
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